
 
 
 
7th April, 2023 

To 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

7, Lyons Range, 

Kolkata-700 001 

 

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Certificates under Regulation 57(5) of the SEBI Listing Regulations 2015 (LODR) 

 
With reference to email dated 06.04.2023 received from BSE Ltd. with regard to submission of 
certificates under Regulation 57(5) of the SEBI (LODR) regulation. We would like to inform you 
that Company has not issued any non- convertible securities. Hence this regulation is not 
applicable on the Company.  
 
This is to further inform you that there is no amount of interest/dividend/principal payable. 
However, the Company hereby submit the necessary information as per format prescribed 
under SEBI circular dated 29th July, 2022 for quarter ended 31st March 2023. 
 

Name of 
the issuer 

ISIN Due Date Due 
Amount 

Record 
date 

Purpose Reason for 
unpaid 

Shree 
Hanuman 
Sugar & 
Industries 
Ltd. 

INE101H01013 Not 
Applicable 

Not 
Applicable 

Not 
Applicable 

Not 
Applicable 

Not 
Applicable 

 
 This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 

 
     
Director 
 
 

 
 


